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RE-ORGANIZATION MEETING 

March 17, 2020 
 

Clerk Glenore Gross convened the RE-ORGANIZATION MEETING for Roland Township Board of Supervisors 
at 7:50 p.m. following the Annual Meeting March 17 with John Warberg, Mike Hall and Vern Jacobson 
attending. John Warberg moved to keep the board officers the same (Vern as Chairman, Mike as Vice 
Chairman), 2nd by Mike; approved. John W moved to keep Mike H and David T as Lake and Rural Road 
Overseers; approved. Board agreed to continue to meet monthly on the 2nd Mondays, at 7:00 p.m.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:55 p.m. 
Glenore Gross, Clerk/Treasurer 
 
 
The next Zoning & General Board meeting is Monday, April 13; Equalization Meeting is Thursday, April 30.  
 


